
 
 
January 2018 

 

 

Dear Board Members, 

 

Oki! Happy New Year! May your New Year be one of good health and much joy. 

 

We here at Big Sky are happy to return! The students have so many questions about Christmas 

break! The classroom is spic and span. The wax on the floors is buffed to a warm glow. The 

students are returning to a familiar schedule, with a few tweaks. 

 

The Christmas program was well attended by parents and school personnel. 

 

We want to take this time to thank you very much! Please all be safe! 

 

Mr. Anderson 

 


